
Class News 
Week of September 17, 2018 

 READ EVERYNIGHT 

FOR 20-30 MINUTES 

 SCHOOL BEINGS 

PROMPTLY AT 8:15 

AM 

 PLEASE BRING A 

HEALTHLY SNACK FOR 

SNACK TIME 

 PRACTICE MATH  

FACTS EVERNIGHT 

REMINDERS 

Mrs. Reema’s 3rd & 4th grade  
 

Monday:  Great start to the week with a clean and fresh mindset for 

learning. We learned a new set of grammar rules, to help us understand 

how to build a perfect sentence. This improved out writing skills and our 

readers to can fully understand what we are conveying in our writing.  

Tuesday:  Each student received a reading and language arts textbook. 

We didn’t waste anytime and jumped right into our first lesson “Gloria 

Who Just Might Be My Best Friend”, we learned many lesson about 

friendship and how to be a good friend.    

Wednesday:  Highlight of the day was of course…Gym class. But that 

doesn’t mean we aren’t learning. Gym allows us to build good social skills 

and communication.   

Thursday:  6 out of our 8 classmates took advantage of the blessed day of 

Ashura and fasted. MASHAALLAH… Instead of recess and lunch we got a 

chance to refresh our computer skills in the computer lab.    

Friday:  All praise to Allah (swt).  As a class we all got a chance read from our new novel 

Charlie and the Chocolate.  

 

Next week… Please look out in our homework packages for a list of our vocabulary 

and spelling words. 

Family note: Build math confidence with “Times Tables Toss” just throw a 

ball to help kids learn tables, yell out, 5X3, and when they catch the ball, they 

give you the answer, toss it back to you and so on. Getting up and moving is 

proven to help kids learn faster.  


